
 
 

We are very excited that our Blended Learning initiative is 
continuing to grow through the use of Blackboard! As a part of 

the initiative, ​parent access to Blackboard will be available in 
early October.​  ​More information about how parents can access 

Blackboard will be sent to parents via an email blast closer to 
the release date​.  

Please note that Blackboard is only used by students in grades 6-12​ . 
 

Below are some tips you can use to easily access Blackboard using 
your child's account (you can always ask your child for their username 
and password until you receive your parent login): 

● You can access Blackboard from the NASH website by clicking on 
the "Blackboard" link on the left menu bar or by typing the URL 
found at the bottom of this document.  

● Your child’s Blackboard username & password are exactly the 
same as their NA computer username and password. 

● Once you have logged into Blackboard using your child’s 
username/password, you will be able to see all of your child’s 
current classes listed along the right side of the screen. 

● You can click on any class to see what the teacher has uploaded 
for your child’s course. 

● You can click the word “Calendar” (left side of screen) in any 
class; here you will see HW posted for your child’s class and 
every teacher’s HW assignment your child has at school. 
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